
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Alison Kenward

Address 3 Park Close,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1JT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I moved to Hanwell because it was a quiet, small village where my Mum (78) and I (47 and 
disabled) could be safe. It's important to our mental health and wellbeing that we live in the 
countryside because town living scares us and leaves us very isolated unlike Hanwell that 
has a warm and friendly close knit village community. We are comfortable living by farmland 
and whilst it might not be to everyone's taste it is important to the fabric of the U.K. to have 
sustainable farmland as well as a sustainable environment for local, protected wildlife. It is 
an ecosystem that is being threatened by unnecessary development. Further we do not have 
the infrastructure to support this development , local services are under huge pressure and 
the road in the village is already scary so I dread to think what will happen were this 
development to go ahead. I stand with our parish council who have strongly objected to this 
development . I believe it would be detrimental to the area and against local plans to allow 
this beautiful and historic village to be overcome by a development that wipes out prime 
agricultural land. If this development were to go ahead you are wiping out the identity of a 
village who can never get it back. Please please save Hanwell, our fields and our wildlife, 
please listen to our case and protect us. 
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